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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This past year has been full of challenges for all of us. Now we look forward in hope to the year ahead 

by commencing our Sacramental program for children in Year 3 and older with a parent/carer 

information session on Tuesday 16 February at 7pm in St Patrick’s church.  Due to COVID 

regulations and restrictions, it will be necessary to register your attendance by phoning the parish 

office on 49559575 between 9am and 2pm Monday to Friday. Parent/carers of children previously 

enrolled in 2020 will also need to register. Children do not need to attend. 

  

During this session you will receive a timeline of events and meetings that will be held to facilitate 

active participation and completion of the Sacraments of Initiation - Confirmation and Eucharist 

(commencing with Sacrament of Reconciliation). 

 

Children enrolled in the cancelled 2020 program are not required to re-enrol if their information is still 

current. New enrolments please complete the attached form and return, if possible, before the 12 

February to Wallsend Presbytery or email to Wallsendshortlandparish@mn.catholic.org.au 

The cost of the whole program is $30 (cash only on the night), which covers booklets, certificates and 

medals. New enrolments will receive the program workbook for Reconciliation, which includes parent 

guidelines and lesson plans for instruction of the children. 

 

Don’t forget to register and I am looking forward to meeting you. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Christine Connelly 

Parish Sacramental Leader 

 

 

 
Enquiries: 

Please phone Christine Connelly Sacramental Team Leader on 02 49516940 or Wallsend Presbytery  

02 49559575   

 

Saint Patrick’s Church 

11 Macquarie Street 

Wallsend NSW 2287 
 

 

Our Lady of Victories Church 

260 Sandgate Road 

Shortland NSW 2307  
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